Summary of BCA Inform – Talking healthcare with the National Policy Council

The June session of BCA Inform was all about health care and work the National Policy Council (NPC) are doing in this area.


Members discussed the key areas of BCA’s current health policy including respect, access, information, partnerships, privacy and safety.


Members shared their health care experiences and discussed things that were positive as well as where health providers could improve their treatment of people who are blind or vision impaired.


Several members spoke about the inaccessibility of self-tests. These are tests that can be performed by individuals at home and include rapid COVID tests, pregnancy tests and tests for the Government’s bowel cancer screening program. Members shared how they were often unable to complete some of these tests independently and did not want to rely on a family member or friend due to the personal nature of completing these tests.


Members made some excellent suggestions such as ensuring that BCA’s position on health care addresses situations where a person who is blind or vision impaired is a carer for someone else receiving health care.


Your feedback is still welcome. You can email bca@bca.org.au or call 1800 033 660.


